

The King's CE School Regis Road Tettenhall Wolverhampton WV68XG

Principal: James Ludlow

24th September 2019

The King's School Parents Association

Dear Parent/Carers

The King's School over the years have had a thriving Parents Association, which has helped the school in a variety of different ways.

My name is Mrs. Teresa Badger, an ex-member of staff and an active Governor of the school.

I am looking for any parent who would be willing to join the Parent's Association (we can give ourselves a new name etc. at our first meeting). We need enthusiastic, caring, helpful individuals who have got different ideas of events that could be held. In the past, we have run the following events:

- **Christmas Faye**
- Summer Faye
- Fashion Show
- Quiz nights
- Year 7 Disco
- Make up evening
- Summer Barbeque

Initially I am thinking of holding a meeting on Tuesday 2nd October 2019 at 4-00pm in the school's Lecture theatre. Please complete the tear off slip below if you would be willing to join the group and assist the school. (Do not worry if you cannot attend first meeting, we can arrange more meetings)

Yours	Sincerely
IUUIS	JIIICEIEIV

T Badger

Mrs. Teresa Badger

Governor of the King's School

Please return slip to Mrs. Manjit Grewal (PA to the Principal)

Students Name	Year group /	/form
Parents name		

Telephone number Email Email

I will /will not be attending (but want my name included) meeting on Tuesday 2nd October 2019

twitter.com/kingsschoolwlv - facebook.com/kingswolverhampton













